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A Notice of Right to Appeal (NORA) the 
environmental determination was inadvertently 
posted on April 4, 2025, for the Klauber 
Development (PRJ-0693289), and was therefore 
retracted on April 7, 2025.  
 
There is no opportunity to appeal decisions made 
by the City Council because the City Council is the 
highest land use decision-making authority in the 
City. This is the case for the Klauber development. 
The City Council will make decisions on the project 
and parties will have an opportunity to provide 
input to the City Council at a noticed public hearing. 
Therefore, the NORA was not necessary.  
 
Interested parties may contact the Development 
Project Manager, Andrew Murillo, at 
jmurillo@sandiego.gov or (619) 577-7986 to obtain 
additional information about the project and to 
request to be placed on the list to receive 
notification of the hearing date. 
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